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Monday 20th January 2020 
 

Non-uniform Day 
 

Dear Parents and Carers, I would like to inform you that we will be holding a non-uniform day on 
Tuesday 28th January.  All proceeds will be donated to Clifton Creek Primary School, in Victoria, 
which was destroyed by wildfires that are currently sweeping through Australia.   
 
The community has lost so much and through our efforts, I am hoping we can not only 
accelerate the recovery but let the Clifton Creek children and residents know that people on the 
other side of the world care about their plight.  The funds will help the school replace curriculum 
resources, as well as financing trips to create films on nature, animals and conservation in the 
area.  More information can be found at www.gofundme.com/f/clifton-creek-primary-school-
australia. 
 
As well as raising much needed funds, the children will experience a range of mixed-age 
thematic workshops.  The aforementioned lessons will be cross-curricular and allow our pupils 
to explore the key concepts of caring for God’s Creation and the resulting impact of a more 
volatile global climate.  
 
I would like to thank you personally for your continued commitment and support towards the 
staff and pupils of our school. 
 
Yours sincerely, 

 
Mr. Andrew Buttery 
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